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By Crystal Spybuck 

 

 

 Volunteer update: The volunteer we had in training has announced that she will be moving back home 

with her family and will not be able to volunteer. Another volunteer, Tracy P., has decided to retire, but 

will help with subbing and projects. 

 On March 3rd Joni started moving all of the kids’ program supplies into the new closets.  

 Diana Blackburn and George Barr did their second round of Tax Assistance on March 6th and Diana 

ended up staying until about 7pm.  

 Brian attended the DIY meeting and Summer Reading Programs meeting. 

 The new hotspots from Tocker arrived. Casey with HOT IT set them up so they can act as admin and 

made a public password for all of devices. Special cases were bought for the hotspots. Maggie and I met 

on March 5th to review how the devices work and how we want to circulate them. We will have an 

online meeting with Paul Waak from CTLS on March 10th to discuss other aspects of circulating the 

devices, including the required survey.  

 The Blanco Woman’s Club application for the Giving Goddesses Grant did not make finalists. 

 Tell Finch should be out to rezone the back work areas and computer lab sometime during the week of 

March 9th. 


